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Sent: Saturday, September 28, 2002 11:02 AM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: Energy efficiency and renewable energy sources 
 
 
 
We are unable to attend the public meetings currently underway, so we write  
to support proposals to increase BPA use of energy efficiency and renewable  
resources.  All of us must work to reduce our reliance on fossil fuels which 
pollute and increase our dependance on overseas oil supply. 
 
Elizabeth and Gordon LaZerte 


